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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Head Bump Wrist Band  
 
  
We have updated our First Aid Policy concerning bumped heads. From Monday 20th November if your child bumps 
their head at school they will receive a wrist band with the time and date of the bump as well as a first aid slip. We 
will not be calling home unless we feel parents and carers need to know about the bump immediately. If your child is 
feeling fine after, no call will be made home however they will be carefully watched for the rest of the school day 
and their teacher will inform you at the end of the day about the accident. Please make sure wrist bands are cut off 
at the end of each day. 
  
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
  
Miss Hardwicke  
Designated First Aider  

 


